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September 30, 2020 

 

To:  Mayor and Members of City Council   202001683 

From:  Paula Boggs Muething, Interim City Manager 

Subject: Ordinance – In-Kind Donations from Cincinnati Parks Foundation 

Attached is an Ordinance captioned:  

 

AUTHORIZING the City Manager to accept in-kind donations from the 

Cincinnati Parks Foundation of signage, landscaping materials, equipment 

and furnishings, and contract services valued at up to $96,391.35, to benefit 

and improve various City parks. 

 

This Ordinance authorizes the City Manager to accept in-kind donations from the Cincinnati 

Parks Foundation of signage, landscaping materials, equipment and furnishings, and 

contract services valued at up to $96,391.35 to benefit and improve various City parks.  

 

There are no FTEs or matching funds associated with the acceptance of this donation.  

 

This Ordinance is in accordance with the “Sustain” goal to “Preserve our natural and built 

environment” and the strategy to “Protect our natural resources,” as set forth on pages 194-

196 of Plan Cincinnati (2012).  

 

The Administration recommends passage of this Ordinance. 

 

cc: Christopher A. Bigham, Assistant City Manager 

 Karen Alder, Finance Director 
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